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【SILS 2027 September Admission Onwards】 
 

Change in Exemption Requirements for Submission of English Proficiency 

Test Score for AO April (Overseas) and September Admission 

 

Effective 2027 September admission, the School of International Liberal Studies will change 

the exemption requirements for submission of English proficiency test scores as follows. 

 

Exemption Requirements for Submission of English Proficiency Test Scores 

 

 

 

School of International Liberal Studies (SILS) 

sils-ent@list.waseda.jp 

 

Current Requirement From AO 2027 September Admission 

If you submit a standardized test 

administered for an educational system 

where the first language is English, such as 

SAT, ACT, GCE A-level, or IB entirely taught 

in English etc., it is optional for you to 

submit English Language Proficiency Test 

Score. 

The submission of English proficiency test 

scores is exempted (or optional) only for 

applicants who will have studied full-time at 

least three of the most recent four years, 

by the time of enrollment at Waseda 

University, in a high school, college, or 

university where the sole language of 

instruction is English except for foreign 

language classes. 


